
January 10, 2011 

 

 

In anticipation of the 2011 Crime Victim rights week (April 10-16, 2011), the 

Williamson County Crime Victim Advocates consisting of the County Attorney’s Office, 

District Attorney Office, the Sheriff’s Office, and Georgetown Police Department applied 

for, and have been awarded a sub grant agreement. This grant is awarded to fund the 

2011 Crime Victim Rights Week Community Awareness Project. 

 

The funds from the grant will be used to increase the general public’s awareness and 

knowledge of the rights and services available to victims of all types of crime. 

 

NAVAA pursuant to Grant No. 2010-VF-GX-K001 

Sub grant Award No. 11-029 

Amount awarded $2414.00 

 

 

The grant will be managed by Wanda Ivicic, Victim Coordinator for Williamson County 

Attorney’s Office (512-943-1114) and Shelly James, Director of Victim Assistance for 

Williamson County Sheriff’s Office (512-943-1373).  
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